
Changes since last consultation 
- Revised Landscape Plans
Revisions have been made to the proposed landscaping works
to take into account comments received through previous
consultation. 

The revisions move the southern hedgerow (and in turn the
internal access road) a few metres to the north. This enables it
to screen the site from Core Path 207, whilst not physically
encroaching on it or giving a sense of enclosure. Thus,
maintaining views to the wider landscape to the south, out and
over the substation.

An emergency access has been incorporated (NW corner).


